Linda Carroll

As a native Seattlite who remembers when the Sound was much cleaner and our marine species that
are now at risk of extinction numerous, I support the proposal to ban scrubbers, which simply let
ships dump their toxic filth into our water instead of into our air. Stopping the use of scrubbers will
give the Sound more of a chance to regenerate itself and our marine species a chance to survive.



